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ASSEMBLY PROPERTY TAX HEARINGS 

       
The Assembly will hold a hearing in Manhattan on 
January 22nd to evaluate the City’s property tax 
system. Queens families have been crippled by sky-
high property taxes and a system that lacks 
accountability and transparency. I hope that local 
taxpayers will submit oral and written testimony or 
attend the hearing to help create a system that 
benefits our community.   
 
 

 

 
BRINGING IDNYC TO BAYSIDE 

 
I am happy to announce that together with the 
Mayor’s Office of Immigrant Affairs and  
the Korean American Association of Queens,  
I will be sponsoring a pop-up IDNYC site at the 
Bayside Library from January 11th to February 5th. 
Interested applicants can reserve an appointment 
online by visiting the IDNYC website and selecting 
the Bayside Library location: 
https://idnyc.appointment-plus.com/ 

 
 
 

 
 



 

SUPPORTING STUDENTS AT P.S. 31 
 
It was great visiting P.S. 31 in Bayside with Council 
Member Paul Vallone at the Winter Concert and 
Art Show. Many thanks to Principal Terri Graybow 
for the invitation! I have visited many of 
the schools in our district and believe it is critically 
important to speak to both students and teachers 
in order to best understand the challenges and 
needs in our schools. 

 
 

 
PLANNING FOR THE  
LUNAR NEW YEAR 

I am excited to announce that after joining the 
Flushing Chinese Business Association at the Annual 
Lunar New Year Parade Planning Meeting, the indoor 
ceremony will be held on February 8th and parade on 
February 13th in Flushing. I joined Assemblymember 
Ron Kim and State Senator Toby Ann Stavisky in 
welcoming everyone to celebrate good fortune and 
prosperity for the Year of the Monkey. 
 

HOLIDAYS IN BAYSIDE 
 

I celebrated the holiday season with the annual 
menorah lightings at Bay Terrace and in Bayside Hills. 
Thanks to Bayside Hills Civic Association Michael 
Feiner, Chabad of Northeast Queens’ Rabbi Yossi 
Blesofsky, and the Israel Center of Conservative 
Judaism’s Rabbi Robin Fryer Bodzin for bringing the 
community together for a fun evening filled with 
music and traditions! 
 
 

 

 

Stay in Touch! 
My district office is located at 159-16 Union Turnpike, Flushing, NY 11366  

and I can always be reached at RozicN@assembly.state.ny.us or 718-820-0241 


